Name:	:	
W.		

MARTIN LUTHER KING JR.

Martin Luther King Jr. was an extraordinary leader who fought for equality and justice for all people. Born in 1929, he grew up witnessing unfair treatment and segregation based on the color of one's skin. Determined to make a change, he became a pivotal figure in the civil rights movement.



Martin believed in using peaceful methods to bring about change. He believed that everyone should be treated fairly, no matter their skin

Segregation is the action of separating people on the basis of race and/or gender.

color. He used powerful words and peaceful protests to show the world that equality was a right for everyone.

One of Martin Luther King Jr.'s most famous moments was his "I Have a Dream" speech. In 1963, he stood in front of thousands of people in Washington, D.C., and shared his dream of a world where people would not be judged by their skin color but by their character. His words echoed across the nation, inspiring hope and calling for equality.

Through his leadership, marches, and speeches, Martin Luther King Jr. helped bring about changes in the laws that separated people based on race. His efforts led to the Civil Rights Act of 1964, which aimed to end segregation and discrimination.

Tragically, Martin Luther King Jr. was assassinated in 1968, but his legacy lives on. His bravery, dedication, and commitment to equality continue to inspire people around the world. Martin Luther King Jr. showed that even in the face of adversity, one person's voice and actions can make a tremendous difference in creating a more just and fair society for all.

1.	1. What did Martin Luther King Jr. fight for?		
_			
_			
2.	What did Martin Luther King Jr. use to show the world about equality?		
3.	What event in 1963 is mentioned as one of Martin Luther King Jr.'s most famous moments?		
4	What did Martin Luther King Jr.'s efforts lead to?		
	a. a.aa.a		